
  

 

June 30, 2017 
 
Mr. Spencer Joplin 
State Water Board  
1001 I Street, 17th floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Transmitted by email only to: Spencer.Joplin@waterboards.ca.gov 
 
Subject: Final Project Inspection and Certification for Tracking California’s Trash 

Project Agreement 12-420-550 
 
Dear Mr. Joplin: 
 
On behalf of the Bay Area Stormwater Management Agencies Association 
(BASMAA)(Grantee) and in accordance with Project Agreement 12-420-550, 
Amendment 1 (fully executed on December 23, 2016) for the Tracking California’s 
Trash project (Project), this letter is being provided to satisfy item 7 "Final Project 
Inspection and Certification" (Exhibit B – Invoicing, Budget Detail, and Reporting 
Provisions).  This item requires that, upon completion of the Project, the Grantee 
(Bay Area Stormwater Management Agencies Association) certify that the Project 
has been completed in accordance with the Agreement. 
 
With the completion of the final Project deliverables, I have performed the Final 
Project Inspection and Certification and can confirm that the subject Project has 
been completed in accordance with Agreement 12-420-550, Amendment 1. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Geoff Brosseau, Executive Director 
Bay Area Stormwater Management Agencies Association  
 
 


